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Learning Objectives: Participants will be able to:
- Describe common orthopaedic concerns
- Review new treatment options available for common orthopaedic injuries.

October 2017 Orthopaedic Monthly Questions

Please check the appropriate answer and mail back to the CME office to receive credit. You must obtain at least
80% (4/5) to receive CME credit. There is a $10.00 processing fee for CME credit.

1. Referred pain to the shoulders could come from:

A) The heart 4. A differential diagnosis of Morton’s Neuroma would be:
B) Thelungs A) Metatarsalgia

C) C-Spine B) Arthritis

D) All of the above C) MTP Synovitis

D) All of the above
2. The Hook Test is used to diagnose :

A) Partial tears of the distal biceps 5. Which of the following tests is used to diagnose
B) Complete tears of the distal biceps posterior shoulder instability?
C) Rotator cuff tears A) Hawkin’s Test
D) Pectoralis muscle tendon tear B) The Jerk Test
C) Neer’'s Test
3. The Bear-Hug Test is used to diagnose a possible tear of D) Lift-off Test
what?:

A) The Acromioclavicular joint

B) The subscapularis rotator cuff muscle
C) The rhomboids muscles

D) The distal biceps tendon
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Check: mail completed post-test with $10 payment to: Center for Continuing Medical Education, The University of
Toledo, 3000 Arlington Avenue MS 1092, Toledo, OH 43614

Credit Card: email completed post test to: ContinuingMedEd@utoledo.edu (Include phone # so we can call for
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